
City of Brandon Planning and Buildings Department 

 February 9th 2025, letters and plans were mailed out to the owners of the neighboring 
property to 338/332 10th street. As of the end of the day February 12, 2025 we have received no 
feedback on the proposed conditional use application, 

 

 Thanks, 

 

Joel Cardinal-Schultz 

Owner 

 


